Dining @ SGA tonight, Thursday, March 28 - Declining Balance - Fall 2019

Edward Nase, Director of Dining Services, will address the new Dining Declining Balance options for Fall 2019.

Mr. Nase will be speaking at the SGA tonight, Thursday, March 28 at 6:30 p.m. in the CSIL Circle at the SMC.

If you would like to know more about the dining meal options for next fall or have any questions about changes, please e-mail Matthias Boggs at "mpboggs@millersville.edu" no later than 2 p.m. on Thursday, March 28.

Matthias will share the question with Mr. Nase and the SGA during the meeting.